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Dear Colleagues 

 

Cardinal Security Ltd announced that as off The 25th 

September 2018 it was placed into Administration and 

immediately acquired by Amberstone Guarding Ltd.  

 

As you are aware back in April 2018 and following 

extensive meetings with ASDA, GMB were pleased to 

announce that the consultation for the proposed changes 

for Security had been stopped. This includes the changes 

to hours for members in Superstores. 

 

With Cardinal Security Ltd going in administration and all their colleagues being TUPE’d over to 

Amberstone Guarding Ltd, shows that the GMB apposing this, was the right choice for our members. 

 

GMB have spoken with ASDA and they have confirmed that they have had full assurances that there will be 

no impact on ASDA at all, which they have said appears to be the case. 

 

GMB will continue challenging and provide recommendations on any future proposal affecting security so 

that we can protect our members and assists the business in finding a sustainable solution to the 

department for the future. 

 

It is important that all security colleagues within ASDA join GMB to ensure they received trained 

representation at any future consultation which may occur. 

 

If you work within Security and require representation or need advice, please speak to your local shop 

steward or visit the GMB Members’ Support Centre at www.gmb-asda.com/support 

 

Regards 

 

Martin Hall 
 

Martin Hall 

GMB Deputy National Security Representative 
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